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February 21, 2021 
 
To: YCSC Students, YCSC Staff, YouthBuild Programs, Staff and Community Partners  
 
From:  YCSC Leadership 
 
Re: YCSC to Continue with Distance Learning in Trimester 3 of 2020/21 
 
Students, Staff, and Community Partners, 
 
After a complete review of the ongoing global concerns about the spread of COVID-19 
and gathering extensive survey input from all stakeholders, the YouthBuild Charter 
School of California (YCSC) Board of Directors has decided to continue with Distance 
Learning for Trimester 3 of the 20/21 school year (April, May, June, 2021). 
 
Given the many uncertainties surrounding both the spread of and vaccination against 
Covid-19, the YCSC Board has determined that it is in the best interest of our students, 
staff, and partners to continue with Distance Learning for all classes and school 
activities for all of Trimester 3. 
 
YCSC Leadership and the YCSC Board of Directors will continue to monitor the ongoing 
situation with respect to Covid-19, follow the advice and guidance of all government 
officials, and continue to regularly request all stakeholder input to assess the plans for 
the remainder of this year. 
 
YCSC will provide all students, staff and community partners with updates during 
Trimester 3, and possibly during the summer, as to the plans for the 21/22 school year.  
 
In the meantime, all stakeholders are invited to visit www.youthbuildcharter.org to 
review any and all Covid-19 updates for YCSC, including information related to Covid-
19 and our distance learning efforts. 
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Please contact your site staff with any questions, but also feel free to contact 
Superintendent Dr. Rudy Cuevas at rcuevas@youthbuildcharter.org regarding this 
announcement. 
 
We will get through this challenge together and look forward to continuing to serve you 
to the best of our ability. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
YCSC Leadership 
 
 


